RECEIVED

MAY 2 9 2020

Jana K. Clancy HENRY-STARK SP. ED. DIST,
9754 Township Road 1550 N
Bradford, IL 61421

May 29, 2020

T. Gregory Wertheim

Director

Henry-Stark Counties Special Education District #801
1318 W Sixth Street

Kewanee, IL 61443

Dear T. Gregory Wertheim:

This letter is to serve you and the Executive and Governing boards of Henry-Stark Counties Special
Education District #801 with notice of my intent to retire following the conclusion of my contract at the
end of the 2022-2023 school year.

I have enjoyed my time with the district as both a teacher (starting in 1989) and an administrator
(starting in 2005), so it is with regret that | submit my resignation. | have enjoyed instructing,
supporting, and building bonds with students, colleagues and families. Henry-Stark has been a
wonderful organization in which to work, however, | feel it is time to move forward and enjoy my time
working with my husband in his business as well as hopefully finding time to travel and enjoy retirement
life.

| wish Henry-Stark, its employees, and those the districts and students it serves much success in the
coming years.

Sincerely,

Jana K, Clancy
Program Coordinator



